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             Remembrance Day 

The poppy appeal is in full swing and if you haven’t had 
your chance to buy one then please do pop into the 
office.  On Monday 11th November the school will hold 
special assemblies to learn about the history of 
Remembrance Day and its importance. We will also be 
holding a two minute silence at 11am to show our 
respect and gratitude for those who have served.  We 
also remember Sergeant Frederick Riggs who was 
awarded the Victoria Cross in 1918. There is a 
memorial plaque in our school hall to remember his 
bravery in WW1. 

 
Daniel Forward, Headteacher 
 

Parents Evening 

We are excited to invite you all to parents evening next week which will be 

held on Tuesday and Thursday from 3.30pm until 6.00pm. Please collect your 

child at the end of the day and enter through the office for your appointments. 

Please do your best to arrive early for your appointment so we can keep to 

time.  If you haven’t yet booked an appointment then please click on the link 

below: https://malmesburypark.schoolcloud.co.uk/  

Superstars of the Week 

 

Odd socks day: Tuesday 12th November 

 

WHAT IS ODD SOCKS DAY? 

Odd Socks Day is part of Anti-Bullying 

Week! To celebrate that we are all 

unique, we ask that children wear odd 

socks to school on Tuesday 12th 

November. Last year over 13,000 schools took part in Odd Socks Day. Andy 

Day (CBeebies/CBBC) and his band Andy and the Odd Socks are partnering 

with the Anti-Bullying Alliance to help bring Odd Socks Day to life again this 

year. Have a listen to the brilliant song they have recorded especially for Anti-

Bullying Week, ‘Choose Respect’. 

WHY IS ODD SOCKS DAY IMPORTANT? 

The day sends an important message to pupils that they should be allowed to 

be themselves free from bullying and helps us celebrate Anti-Bullying Week in 

a fun and positive way.  

 

FOMPPS 

Please support our incredible 

parent volunteers who help raise 

money for our children. 

If you want to get involved please 

email: 

FOMPPS@malmesburypark. 

bournemouth.sch.uk 

 

WE INSPIRE, WE ENCOURAGE, WE EMPOWER, WE MATTER. 


